E-NEWSLETTER
Apri-Moy 2017

Dear Readers,

Please welcome the latest issue of the E-newsletter of the Faculty of Economics and Social
Sciences of the Szent Istvan University. By publishing this newsletter, we wish to share the most
important events and activities of the Faculty in each month and inform you about the coming
events, On behalf of the editors, we hope that you will enjoy it. Please feel free to share news and
photos with us about the events by sending them to the International Office.

April was primarily about studying and
attending-the lectures for most of you, except
for the graduating students, who aiready
started to. prepare for their exams and final
exam.

On 10 April, the delegation of the Mongolian
University of Life Sciences visited our faculty
and met the management, lecturers as well as
students from Mongolia studying at our
university. Based on the discussions, the two
institutions = signed a Memorandum of
Understanding about the future cooperation.

In April, during the project week, most of
the students took some visits to various places
in Hungary and in Europe, mainly getting
involved in Easter traditions.

On 12 May, the Rural Development and
Agribusiness 1st year'master students visited
the Balaton Limnological Institute of the
Hungarian Academy of Science and had a
lecture there delivered by our professor Laszl6
G. Toth, the head of the Institute. The group
could also take a visit to Tihany.

On the 3rd week of May, the final exams for
the international bachelor and masters
students took place where they defended their
theses and proved that they deserve the
diploma based on their compley knowledge.
We are very proud of their results, meaning

that out of 32 students, 21 will be awarded a
diploma with very good or excellent grade. It
really proves the joint hard work of students
and lecturers.

On 25 May, the Ministry of Agriculture,
Department of FAO and EU relations organized
a farewell ceremony for the graduating FAO
scholars in the ministry, where the regional
representative—of —the-, FAO, ~Mr.—Vladimir
Rakhmanin hold the keynote speech. Until now
250 scholars from over .30 countries have
graduated in Hungary, including our faculty,
due to this scholarship opportunity.

The official graduation ceremony of
the faculty will take place on 10 June
2017 from 10.00 am in the Aula. Anyone
can come, you do not need invitation, so I
would encourage all those who are interested
to come and celebrate together with the
graduating students as their family members
in Godolio!
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